
                     Campus Advisory Council 

                    March 20, 2018 – Minutes  

         Taken By: Kathy Golden and LeSabra Moore 

All present- Broddle, Crawford, Jimenez, Carroll, Moore, Dupont and Golden 

Welcome/Call to Order - 5:34pm 

Citizens Communications- Crawford talked about parents waiting in the single street entrance 

to the new housing area on the east of the tracks. They complained, Crawford went over with 

SRO to check out situation (1 car) was seen at that time.  

Approval of Minutes- Crawford approved minutes, minutes read by Broddle from 2/27/2018 

Changes to the Budget – Crawford talked about the losing of 2.5 positions (those were typically 

shelters classes teacher) funding will be pulled from High Schools and moved to Elementary. 

Attendance update- Attendance Bulletin board up & ready for all to see near front office 

entrance.  * Weekly drawings for no tardies * Blizzard party, winner for class bulletin board 

contest   *Lots of discussion surrounding senior skip day. 

Course Selections- Course selections are entered and staff are reviewing, students will be able 

to review and make changes before schools the school year ends.   * Need 15 to a class or class  

will be cut. 

Report Card- Crawford explained how to find the school report card on the school website 

(under grading & attendance) and the at the moment it is titled “student report card” but will 

soon be changed. 

Replacing of Chair- 2year term is up for Chair and Co-Chair, (both chair will be replaced)                                             

*Dupont suggested staggering chairs length of service as to not lose both at one time again                                             

*Messer said she is willing to serve one more year as parent Co-Chair                                                                            

*Invite incoming 9th parents to attend the last Crockett CAC to help promote open chairs and 

membership. 

50th Anniveresary Celebration- 2019, * Start thinking of ideas, should it be all year                                                   

* Homecoming, Invite alumni and staff,  * Set up a website/Link to face book  * Shirt or Card 

w/Link    * Dupont/Messer- Planning Committee   *Golden/Messer- Will handle Facebook     

Jimenez praised Crawford on the Cougar Chatter 

FedEx has been suspended to all AISD facilities until Monday March 26th 2018 due to current 

events. 

Next meeting April 10th                                                                                                                                                             

Meeting Adjourn at 6:31pm 


